Choirs to perform ‘For the
Love of Music’

Tahoe Choir and Lake Tahoe Community College Chorus will be
putting on two performances of “For the Love of Music.”

The first is Dec. 7 at 7:30pm in the Duke Theater at Lake
Tahoe Community College in South Lake Tahoe.

The next performance is Dec. 8 at 3pm at St. Theresa Catholic
Church, 1041 Lyons Ave., South Lake Tahoe.

The cost is $10 for adults and $8 for students/seniors.
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